
LCYBL members, 

  

We will be having our Fall Ball meeting on Thursday, August X (TBD)  @ Penn 

Medicine Stadium starting at 7:00 PM 

  

This meeting is only mandatory if you are going to participate in our Fall Ball program.  

The general membership meeting will be in September. 

  

Here is an update on our Fall ball program: 

  

  

Levels of play with base dimensions:   

8u  

 Base 60 feet, pitching distance 40 feet 

 

10u 

            Section 1:  Base 60 feet, pitching distance 46 feet 

            Section 2:  Base 60 feet, pitching distance 40 feet  

  

12u  

            Section 1 & 2:  Base 70 feet, pitching distance 50 feet 

              

14u 

            Section 1 & 2:  Base 80 feet, pitching distance 55 feet 

              

Fee is $100 per team due at the meeting. 10u ~ 14u 

Fee is $40 per team due at the meeting. 8u 

 

 

  

For clubs that did not participate in LCYBL this last spring: Proof of Insurance listing 

LCYBL on the policy as “Additional Insured” 

Ex. LCYBL 

367 Hawthorne Dr 

Denver, PA 17517 

  

Start of season is the Saturday after Labor Day Weekend.  End of season is the 3rd 

weekend in October 

Fall ball is instructional baseball.  Section 1 teams are for those boys that are experienced 

at that level.  Section 2 are for those boys moving up to the new levels (in theory). 

  

Due at the meeting: 

  

1)      Team entries with the level of play and field location (field form) - one per team 

2)      Proof of insurance for those clubs that did not participate in LCYBL during the 

Spring 



3)      Registration fee (above)  

  

The Fall Ball Rules, Sign up, and the 2025 age chart are on the website.  Remember, fall 

ball age is the 2025 season age. http://lancoyouthbaseball.org/documents.aspx  

 

  

Games are double headers.  Umpire fee is $50 per team.  One team pays the umpire for 

the first game and the other team pays the umpire for the second game.  Some clubs have 

requested a second umpire.  Those clubs requesting the second umpire will pay the 

second umpire too! 

 

Schedules are on Arbiter and not on the Website 

Rescheduled games are handled by Rick Velez @ 717.342.8601 

Some clubs have rescheduled games after the season ended.  This is OK 

 

Remember, this is Fall ball and not kick the crap out of other teams! 

 

 

http://lancoyouthbaseball.org/documents.aspx

